
Service by Mail. Certiorari Granted
I’ve come across this piece of news by Stacie I. Strong, and found it worth to be
shared.

On Friday,  the U.S.  Supreme Court  granted certiorari  in  Water Splash,  Inc.  v.
Menon  to  address  the  question  of  whether  the  Hague  Service  Convention
authorizes service of process by mail.

Click here to get to the initial submissions on whether the matter should be
addressed by the SC.

 

 

https://conflictoflaws.net/2016/service-by-mail-certiorari-granted/
http://www.scotusblog.com/case-files/cases/water-splash-inc-v-menon/

